Shrewsbury Town Council wishes to support the Final SAMDev Plan.

The Town Council commends Shropshire Council on its proactive involvement with communities
across the county. Here in Shrewsbury we feel we have received adequate communication and
engagement with officers and we feel that our comments have been taken on board and have
moulded the final outcome.

We would therefore urge HM Planning Inspectorate to look on this plan favourably.
Regards

Helen Ball BA (Hons) FILCM
Town Clerk
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